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I have received and read the St. Maryôs Primary School newsletter of 20.12.19 
 
Signed ______________________   Name of child _____________________  Class_______ 
If you return this slip to the office your child could win a prize in the prize draw on Friday ! 

Go, shine in the 
world and live as 
Jesus lived, with  
compassion, 
honesty and 
integrity. 

Do you have any questions about school life?  
We are of course, really happy to answer any questions about school, no matter how small :)  
Do pop in to the school office to ask questions or ask your childôs class teacher.  
If you are worried about something, see us straight away.  
Donôt let a little worry turn in to a big one.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
On behalf of all of the staff, Iôd like to thank everyone for their very kind Christmas wishes, 
cards and generosity. I wish all of you a very peaceful, happy and holy Christmas. I look 
forward to seeing you back in school on 7th January. 
Best wishes, Mr Webb and Mrs Jackson 

Year 5 class attended a Christingle service at 
Westminster Abbey with many other schools. 
The service was in aid of The Childrenôs 
Society, who support may vulnerable children 
in the UK. Children from St Maryôs read 
prayers at the service and all children took 
part in holding Christingles in a circle of light 
around the Abbey. 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 
2 had their Christmas party in school 
this week. They enjoyed party games 
such as pass the parcel and some 
party food. Thank you to all parents 
who have helped prepare all of the 
parties by wrapping parcels or 
organising the party food. 

http://www.stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk


    Saints of the Week!  
 
 
 

Reception - Noah 
Year 1 - Finley 
Year 2 - Oliver 
Year 3 -  Nori 

Year 4 -  Tequan 
Year 5 -  Max 
Year 6 - Shane 
 

Our Prayer of the weeké 

Attendance...   Congratulations to Year 1 
for having the BEST ATTENDANCE THIS 
WEEK. 
The attendance in every class should be 
at least 96%  
Please make sure your child is in school 
every single day this term unless they 
are very ill.  

Nursery and Reception classes 
September 2020...  
 
The deadline for applications to Reception 
and Nursery is January 15th 2020. School 
application forms are available from the 
school office or download from the school 
website.  
www.stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk 
For Reception, you should also make an 
online application in the borough in which 
you live by visiting www.eadmissions.org.uk 
  
Please remember that if your child is 
currently in our Nursery, you must still apply 
for a place in Reception. 
If you know friends or family that want to 
apply for places, please remind them of the 
deadline so they donôt miss out! 

Important dates for your diaryé.. 
 
Friday 20th December—Last day of 
term 
 
Tuesday 7th January—All children back to school 
Wednesday 15th January 9.00am—Friends of St 
Maryôs parents meeting to discuss help with Movie 
afternoon/night—PLEASE NOTE THIS DATE HAS 
CHANGED 
Friday 24th January 1.45pm—Reception—Year 2 
Movie afternoon in the hall 
Friday 24th January 3.45ð5.30pm—KS2 Movie 
Night in the hall 
Friday 31st January—Non uniform day 
Friday 7th February 9.15amðReception class 
Presentation to Parents in the hall 
Wednesday 12th February 9.15amðYear 1 
Presentation to parents 
Wednesday 12th February 2.45pmðYear 3 
Presentation to parents 

Class % attendance 

Year 1 100% 

Year 6 98.4% 

Year 5 96.6% 

Year 2 95.0% 

Year 4 95.0% 

Reception 94.9% 

Year 3 92.7% 

 
 
 
Each week, children in Year 1—6 learn about current 
affairs and social issues and debate ideas around this. 
They then vote on the key question.  
This weekôs question is: 

Has gtechnology improved Christmas? 


